
SHAHC Minutes 2/21/13

Attendance:  Rhonda Baylor, Candy Hall, Tamara Veit, Jane Motsinger, Christy Rippey, Alan Bagshaw, Lynn Wilkes, Michelle Steele, and Lea Ann Richardson

A quorum was established.

Jane made a motion to accept the minutes from the 1/17/13 meeting, Candy 2nd this motion.

Candy reviewed the treasurer’s report (see Treasurer’s Report for March 2013).

Jane shared that there are four families in the Rapid Rehousing program that has been recently started.

The Participant Update has been redacted due to confidentiality requirements.

The Board reviewed the Regional Lead for the Balance of State.  Michelle nominated Jane Motsinger and Candy seconded this motion.  The motion passed unanimously.

Jane discussed the CD that has matured and discussed what the plans could be for his money.  A motion was made to transfer this money to the already existing savings account by Jane.  This motion was seconded by Tamara.  This motion passed unanimously.  

It was decided to give Jane Motsinger or Candy Hall permission to transfer the CD with amounts of $8,391.66 to the already existing savings account.  Michelle made a motion to give permission to Candy Hall, Jane Motsinger, and Christy Rippey to be able to sign for anything regarding bank issues for all accounts and be added to the signature card for all financial accounts.  Alan seconded this motion.  This motion passed unanimously.  

Discussed were the personnel applications that have been presented thus far.  Discussed was the interview that occurred earlier today.  Discussed was reposting this job position in order to gain more interest, as there is only currently one eligible person.  It was decided for SHAHC to post the open position with the Employment Security Commission with a deadline for March 1st.  Jane will post this to the ESC.

Discussed was the participant interview to occur tomorrow at 11:30am at the Arc.  Jane and David will be the ones to interview her.  

Christy adjourned the meeting.

